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GKMT Corporation Snowmobile Club Minutes 

January 5, 2023 

The meeting was called to order by President Eric Klemme at 7:00 pm. 

Diane Kabat took minutes in the absence of Diane Stormoen 

The December minutes were read and approved.   

Treasurer’s Report: 

o Checking account: $5,315.70  Savings: $14,777.66 

o CD:    $30,042.45 

Communications: 

o Correction to minutes taken:  Russell Shoup’s father Jim passed away.  Russell is a 

current member.  Memorial was sent to the Jim Shoup family.  

o Blue Ribbon Coalition sent letter asking for donation.  Club not interested. 

Northern Kettle Moraine Meeting 

o AWSC winter meeting—putting together a list of DNR personnel in case we have 

issues we know who to call. 

o They’re working on putting together a paper map. 

o Attendance has been good at safety courses. 

Trail Master Report 

o Grooming equipment is ready to go!  Trails are set 

o We might have to check a few areas after the last storm.  Perhaps trail captains 

could take care of their section.  

Old Business 

o The Christmas Party was well attended.  8 landowners and 52 members. Lots of 

praise on the chicken. 

o Brent purchased and installed a magic heater. 

o Fans are waiting to be put up.   

o Flag pole research was reported on.  3 different types. Telescopic approximately 

$350 w/out installation; segmented for $600 and single piece for $4500. 

o Diane Kabat is willing to donate a 25’ telescopic flag pole.   

o Eric Klemme knows of a 35’ single one that needs some TLC but it’s free.  We’d put 

a solar light on to as well. 
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o Raffle status.  We need people to get their tickets.  Lynn will call some members.  
Nancy has posters to hang up.  Return money & tickets to Nancy as you receive 

them.  

New Business   

o People will be at the shed Saturday.  2 ceiling fans need to be installed.  Overhead 

doors need attention.  Light bulb in outside light is out and needs replacing.  Thanks 
to everybody who has been helping on Saturdays.  The gathering at the shed was 

good! 

o Only 2 rooms are left at Dunbar for club trip.  Call within the next day. (Diane 

Stormoen will send an email.) 

o If you go anywhere please as for a $10 donation. 

o Next meeting is February 2. 

o Club trip is January 26-29 at Richards in Dunbar, WI 

o Club brat fry is March 5.  

o Door prize winner:  Tom Lohr 

o Brent Klemme made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 7:35 

pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Kabat for Diane Stormoen, Secretary 


